
6JSC/ MusicWG/7/CILIP response 
25 September 2014 

Page 1 of 1 
 

To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From:  Galen Jones, CILIP Representative 
Subject:  Revision proposal for RDA 6.2.1.9, 6.14.2.7.1, Appendix B.3: 

Abbreviation for the part designation Number or its equivalent in 
another language 

 
CILIP thanks the Music Working Group for its proposed revision.  
 
CILIP accepts the proposal. 
	
  

	
  


